
Wednesday 18th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

In the Summer term of this academic year, Year 6 have the opportunity to visit New Forest

Activities in Beaulieu for a residential stay of 2 nights and 3 days of adventure and fun.

We have booked to visit the week following pupils’ SATs tests; this serves as an exciting

reward for their hard work whilst also being a memorable send-off for our departing Year 6

cohort.

The dates for this visit areWednesday 22nd May to Friday 24th May 2024..

This residential will take place at New Forest Activities in Beaulieu. The children will be

transported to and from the venue by coach. The cost of this residential is £249 all inclusive.

The school is able to cover the cost of the coach to try and keep prices to a minimum. .

During the visit, children will be provided with:

● Four adventurous half-day activities and all required equipment

● Fully qualified instructors

● Evening entertainment

● Three meals a day, two meals on the first and final days

● Two nights’ camping accommodation

● Access to washing facilities

Attached is a sample of New Forest Activities' brochure. For more information about New

Forest Activities, please visit their website. https://www.newforestactivities.co.uk/

Below is an indicative timetable. This may be subject to some slight changes nearer the

time.

https://www.newforestactivities.co.uk/


If viewing this letter online, click here for a video overview of the residential trip.

Please pay a non-refundable deposit of £20 through your School Money account by

Tuesday 31st October to secure your child’s place on the trip.

Following this, you can either pay the remaining balance in full or spread the cost over 4

monthly instalments and a final payment, as outlined below.

Amount Due by

£20 (non-refundable deposit) 31st October 2023

£50 30th November 2023

£50 31st January 2024

£50 28th February 2024

£50 31st March 2024

£29 16th April 2024

More detailed information, such as kit list and timings, will be communicated nearer the

time but if you have any questions at this stage, please speak to your child’s teacher.

Kind regards,

The Year 6 Team

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vc49RJaoYTU&ab_channel=NewForestActivities

